PTAS Small Project Grant:
Introducing Psychology via Public Engagement

Rob Mclntosh, Richard Shillcock & Peter Lamont

FINAL REPORT

The project was run within the Perception
component of year 1 Psychology course in
academic year 2012-13

We requested £1200 to admit 350 students,
tutors and staff, to Camera Obscura and
World of lllusions, on Castlehill

We kicked things off with a social
evening at Camera Obscura

Psychology 1 social evening @CamObs
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Which students enjoyed very much. They
were then able to visit again, for free, in
groups, at any time in a 5 week period.
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Students were asked to produce signage to
explain illusions exhibits to the general public
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Outcomes (1) student feedback was extremely
good, with perception rated (equal) first in course.
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If you had to flag one good element of the course,
what would you choose and why?

“The lectures and real-world activities
e.g. Perception in Camera Obscura”

“Some brilliant lecturers and Cam Obs was fun”
“Real World Camera Obscura activity”
“Trip to Camera Obscura was great, as was that course”

“The trip to Camera Obscura was interesting”

“Getting to take part and visit Camera Obscura and
having demonstrations in lectures”

“l really enjoyed the real-world activity at Camera Obscura”
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Outcomes (2) legacy

PTAS project has seeded a
close collaborative relationship
with Camera Obscura

In 2013-14, this activity ran again for free.

And we have launched a number of other
collaborations, including securing a British
Psychological Society Public Engagement grant to
get our students explaining the psychology of
perceptual illusions to the public at Camera Obscura.




